INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
Circular No. ISS/DP/026/2024-25  Date: 09/10/2024

Dear Parents, Staff members and Teachers,

1. The school will remain closed on Saturday, October 12, 2024 on account of Dussehra.

The President, Members of the School Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wishes

all the students and their parents

O

ﬂ HAPPY DUSSEHRA

2. Due to scheduled electrical maintenance works announced by nama Dhofar Services , the school

will remain closed on Sunday, October 13, 2024.

Note : School and office will remain closed on both the above mentioned days.
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- Deepék Patankar
PRINCIPAL -



